(Printed Pages 8) G

(21218)Roll No.

B.A. LL.B.-I Sem.

NP-3344

B.A. LL.B. Examination, December, 2018 General English-I (BL-101)

[Maximum Marks: 100 Time: Three Hours]

Note: Attempt questions from all sections as per instructions.

Section-A

(Very Short Answer Questions)

Note: Attempt all the five questions of this section. Each question carries 4 marks. Very short answer is required. $4 \times 5 = 20$

- Rewrite the following sentences, as directed:
 - (a) Money is very important in life. (Into Interrogative sentence)
 - (b) He has done better than other man. (Into Negative sentence)

P.T.O.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

- (c) The thieves have stolen a lot of valuables. (Into Passive Voice)
 - (d) The house is the only property I have. (Into negative sentence).
- Fill in the blanks with suitable prepositions :
 - (a) The cat appears to have originated 1200 Egypt.
 - (b) He was accused "> theft.
 - (c) We sailed ____ the water.
 - (d) He fell a victim _____ his own avarice.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

- Change the narration of the following sentences:
 - (a) He tells me that he goes there daily.
 - (b) He says to me, "Where are you going?"
 - (c) He prayed that God might pardon him his sins.
 - (d) He said to me, "My friend is coming to day."

NP-3344/2

- (a) Rules should be obeyed by you.
- (b) Sita gave her wrist watch to Renu.
- (c) Heat turns milk soar.
- (d) He will have finished his work.
- 5. Correct the following sentences:
 - (a) He went to Delhi by the train.
 - (b) I have mind to go to Kashmir
 - (c) Please answer to my question.
 - (d) I went to Kolkata when you called

Section-B (Short Answer Questions)

Note: This section contains three questions. Attempt any two questions. Each question carries 10 marks. Short answer is required.

10×2=20

Write a note on the plot construction of the play JUSTICE.

NP-3344/3

https://www.ccsustudy.com

P.T.O.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

7. Explain with reference to context the following lines:

The law is what it is - a majestic edifice, sheltering all of us, each stone of which rests on another. I am concerned only with its administration. The crime that you have committed is serious one. I can not feel it in accordance with my duty to society to exercise the powers that I have, in your favour. You will go to the panel servitude for three years.

8. Puntuate the following paragraph:

There is no emperer like akbar the great so magnificently liberal in outlook so wonderfully far sighted round his throne were gathered a luminious band of scholars wits and statesmen between Hindus and muslims he made no distiction he endeavoured to build an empire founded on principles of tolerence justice and goodwill.

NP-3344/4

https://www.ccsustudy.com

Section-C

(Detailed Answer Questions)

Note: This section contains five questions. Attempt any three questions. Each question carries 20 marks. Answer is required in detail.

- Write a note on John Galsworthy as a dra-9. matist.
- 10. Draw a character sketch of Ruth Honeywill.
- 11. Read the following passage and answer the questions given below:

Whenever there is difficulty the man who has to meet it, must come out for better or worse. Encounter with it will train his strength and discipline his skill. The road to success may be steep to climb, but it puts to proof

P.T.O.

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

NP-3344/5

the energies of him who would reach the submit. By experience a man can learn how obstacles are to overcome by grappling with them. Thus difficulties often fall away of themselves before the determination to over come them. In nine cases out of ten, if marched boldly upon, they will flee away. Like thieves, they often disappear at a glance. What looks like impossible obstacle like some great mountain chain in our way, is found to become practicable when approached, and paths formerly uneven, though the way may be narrow and difficult, open a way for us through the hills.

Answer briefly the following questions:

- (a) How can we realise our actual strength?
- (b) How can we overcome our actual difficulties?
- (c) What is the surest way of getting success in life?

NP-3344/6

(e) Summerise the views of author in the above passage.

12. Translate the following passage in Hindi: Aristotle in his nicomachean Ethics, distinguishes natural Justice and legal or conventional justice. By natural justice, Aristotle meant that it is present everywhere and has the same force and does not exist simply péople think it, however, Aristotle qualified this statement that the natural justice is not necessarily constant. Aristotle draws a two fold distinction so far as the man in universe is concerned, one man is a part of matter, a creature of God and accquires experience and second has reason and the cumulative effect of both, i.e., man as a creature of God and by his reason can decide as to what he wills. Thus Aristotle recognised human rea-P.T.O. NP-3344/7

son as part of nature which governs human nature.

Translate the following Hindi passage into English:

महात्मा गाँधी अपने समय के सबसे महान पुरूष थे। उनका जन्म २ अक्टूबर 1869 में गुजरात के पोरबन्दर नामक शहर में हुआ था। उनके **पि**ता एक रियासत में दीवान थें और उनकी माता एक आदर्श स्त्री थीं। भारत में शिक्षा प्राप्त करने के उपरान्त वे वकालत पढ़ने के लिए इंग्लैण्ड गये। वहाँ से वैरिस्टर बनकर वापिस आने के बाद उन्होंने आरम्भ में टीविका अफ्रीका में वकालत प्रारम्भ की। परन्तु शीघ्र ही वहाँ रहने वालों की दशा सुधारने के लिए उन्होंने वहाँ सत्याग्रह आन्दोलन प्रारम्भ किया। गाँधी-समद्सं समझौता हो जाने पर वे वहाँ से हिन्दुस्तान लौट आये। हिन्दुस्तान की स्वतन्त्रता प्राप्ति के लिए भी आपने सत्य और अहिंसा के सिद्धान्तों को ही सर्वोत्तम हथियार माना। अतः उन्होंने असहयोग और सत्याग्रह आन्दोलन प्रारम्भ किये। अन्त में सत्य और अहिंसा की विजय हुई और ब्रिटिश साम्राज्य को अपनी हार स्वीकार

https://www.ccsustudy.com

NP-3344/8

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

https://www.ccsustudy.com

करनी पढ़ी। भारत स्वतन्त्र हो गया।